






 

 

 

ATTACHMENT A 



 
 
 
 
 
June 6, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Jenkins, 
 
 
In a recent phone conversation concerning repack planning, you inquired as to whether 
Meredith Corporation would be willing to extend the current tower lease arrangement for 
WFNA beyond December 31, 2019.  At the current time, we have no intention of 
extending the tower lease beyond the current term of our agreement. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Larence Oaks 
Vice President of Technology 
Broadcast Group 
1716 Locust Street 
Des Moines, IA   50309-3023 
(317) 297-5010 
E-mail: larry.oaks@meredith.com 
 
 


